Robert Barbian

To:

Cc:

Mark Pappenfus; 'Jessica Hall'; aripple@rinkenoonan.com; 'Jon Halter'; 'Gerard

Bettendorf'; 'Kris duMonceaux'; 'Leslie LeCuyer'; leslie@ci.foley.mn.us;

mayor@ci.foley.mn.us; 'Adam Foss'; ctriplett@ci.foley.mn.us; foleypwks@cloudnet.com;

'Jason Abbott'; jesse.roehl@yahoo.com; 'Katie McMillin'; 'Mary Kaproth'; 'Scott McClure'

'Ron Youso'

Subject:

RE: City Council meeting February 2nd at 4:30

Drat's Yes I did miss the two officers names in the minutes acted on under the consent agenda as they were listed, I will make the correction. A four year term is the standard term it was in your letter and the Council meeting outline. Don't forget there is still an officer spot open for the secretary yet.

I think you are also correct about the Council effort to work with the Coalition on LGA support not coming up in open form. I think it was afterward that I had asked for two council members to represent the city in the effort to increase LGA. This not a committee just two council members to represent the City.

Mark you previously wrote a memo on nonunion employees and a second motion made. This memo was included in the packet for the Council to consider for discussion. The minutes will need to be pulled from the consent agenda for the discussion.

Thank you for bringing all these items to everyone's attention. Meetings will be recorded from here on out, there was a problem with the old tape player data storage. It is being resolved.

Bali

From: Mark Pappenfus [mailto:mpappenfus@qmail.com]

Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 9:15 PM

To: 'Jessica Hall'; aripple@rinkenoonan.com; 'Jon Halter'; 'Gerard Bettendorf'; 'Kris duMonceaux'; 'Leslie LeCuyer';

leslie@ci.foley.mn.us; mayor@ci.foley.mn.us; 'Adam Foss'; 'City Administrator'; ctriplett@ci.foley.mn.us;

foleypwks@cloudnet.com; 'Jason Abbott'; jesse.roehl@yahoo.com; 'Katie McMillin'; 'Mary Kaproth'; 'Scott McClure'

Cc: 'Ron Youso'

Subject: RE: City Council meeting February 2nd at 4:30

2 Officer Positions for the Foley Fire Department that were presented were missed form the minutes. Lieutenants Chris Harren and Adam Orton should be included. Also, you may want to make reference that these positions are for the term of January 1, 2016 thru December 31, 2019.

Also, I do not recall any discussion on anything about the Coalition of Greater MN Cities or the appointment of anyone to this committee during the Open Forum of the Meeting. I would like to have this pulled for further discussion.

Thanks, Mark

Mark Pappenfus Foley Fire Chief 320-250-6415